
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO. 4 OF 2024 

A LOCAL LAW REPEALING AND REPLACING 
TOWN OF CORINTH TOWN CODE CHAPTER 89 - LAND USE 

CODE AND LAND USE DISTRICT MAP 

 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Corinth Town Board will hold a Public 

Hearing on Thursday June 13, 2024, beginning at 6:00 p.m. at the Corinth Town Hall, 600 

Palmer Avenue, Corinth, New York, concerning proposed Local Law No. 4 of 2024.  The 

proposed Local Law would repeal and replace the Town Land Use Code (zoning 

regulations) and Land Use District Map in the Town of Corinth.  The proposed 

amendments to the Land Use District Map would change the classifications of Tax Map 

Parcel #86.-1-2.1 to Moderate Density Residential (R-2) and Tax Map Parcel #73.-2-56 

to Rural Residential (R-R). 

 Copies of the proposed Local Law are on file in the Town Clerk’s Office and also 

on the Town of Corinth website at www.townofcorinthny.com. 

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that all interested parties will be given an 

opportunity to be heard. 

 

Dated: May 28, 2024 
Brenda Peris 
Corinth Town Clerk 
 
 


